## Gene Technology Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 1

## MPLO www.csiro.au



Limestone Avenue, Campbell ACT 2601
PO Box 225, Dickson ACT 2602, Australia
T (02) 6276 6051 • ABN 41 687 119 230

7 July 2015

Ms Jeanette Radcliffe Committee Secretary Senate Standing Committees on Community Affairs PO Box 6100 Parliament House CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Ms Radcliffe

Thank you for your letter of 30 June 2015 to Dr Larry Marshall inviting CSIRO to make a submission to the Senate Community Affairs Legislation Committee's Inquiry into the Gene Technology Amendment Bill 2015.

CSIRO does not have any specific comments to make on the Gene Technology Amendment Bill 2015 however I would like to take this opportunity to reiterate CSIRO's support for strong and clear legislation overseeing this area.

Yours sincerely

Brian Keating Executive Director Agriculture, Food & Health